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The amended filings that follow respond to the Commission's Request for Additional Information dated December 6, 2015,
and fulfill the plan outlined in our October Quarterly 2015 report. After the Committee brought on a new treasurer
earlier this year, we voluntarily conducted a comprehensive internal audit to ensure that the Committee is fully

compliant with all federal election laws and regulations. As a result of that audit, we are filing a series of amended
reports to update and revise prior filings.

We apologize that we were unable to file the amendments prior to filing our October Quarterly 2015 report. However, it
has taken additional time to prepare the amendments due both to the audit process itself as well as the existence of a
number of software issues that our vendor had to address to allow us to report all transactions properly.




